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Dear Parents/Guardians,

Due to the current COVID guidelines the 2021 Junior Varsity and Varsity Fall
Sports Award Ceremony will not be able to be held in the POB-JFK HS LGI
as originally planned.

The award ceremony will be streamed online this year via the POB Athletic
Department YouTube channel. Please click on the following link for the POB
YouTube Channel

The program will begin promptly at 7:00 pm on November 30th.

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact the Athletic Office.

Thank you and GO HAWKS!!

Joseph Braico
Joseph Braico

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCRUJ14KUVNp3puvEnz_pQ7g/featured
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCRUJ14KUVNp3puvEnz_pQ7g/featured

